
Alliance Shareholder Communications
200 Broadacres Drive, 3rd Fl.
Bloomfield, NJ 07003

Attention 
Fidus Investment Corporation Shareholders

Your proxy vote is needed — Now 
You have already received a packet of information about the upcoming annual 

shareholder meeting on June 7th along with an explanation of the proposals that 
shareholders are being asked to consider. 

But You Have Not Voted Yet.  
The Company’s Board of Directors is recommending that you support: 

3  Shareholder Proposal 1
3   Shareholder Proposal 2

Don’t wait until it’s too late. 
Vote your shares today by calling in your vote to a proxy specialist today at 855-737-3180.  

Please make sure you call in time to have your vote counted at the June 7th meeting.

Your vote is important to the future of our 
company and the success of your investment.

Flexible capital. Tailored solutions.



You did the smart thing. 
You bought our stock. 

Now do the right thing.  
Vote your shares.  

Minimizing risk. 
Maximizing potential.

You have until June 7, 2018 to let your voice be heard.
On June 7th Fidus will hold its annual shareholder meeting.  
We ask that you vote your shares in support of the director’s 

recommendations.

Be an Activist Investor. 
Act now.

Call 855-737-3180 to speak with a Proxy Voting Specialist  
who will assist you in this simple process. 


